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Pat Rich

From: Steven Broussard <stevenbroussard@coastepa.com>
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 12:02 PM

To: Pat Rich

Cc: Ashley Hebert

Subject: RE: 68195 Diamondhead Drive East

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Coast Electric has no issue with the abandonment of this easement. Please let us know if you need anything further
from us on this issue.

Thanks.

Steven Broussard
VP of Engineering
( * Coast Electric

2 PONWTER ASSOCIATION
AT boscee Erensy Congerstive Kl

From: Pat Rich <prich@diamondhead.ms.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:35 PM

To: Steven Broussard <stevenbroussard@coastepa.com>; Ty Wiltz <TWiltz@diamondhead.ms.gov>
Subject: [BULK] 68195 Diamondhead Drive East

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Mr. Bill Ginn is requesting to abandon the 5’ utility and drainage easement between lots 16 and 17, Diamondhead Phase
2, Unit 5, Block 6 in order to construct a residence. The physical address is 68195 Diamondhead Drive East. Do you or
your company have any objection? Please respond by Wednesday, 10/12.

Thanks in advance,

J. Pat Rich
Development Coordinator

City of Diamondhead
5000 Diamondhead Circle
Diamondhead, MS 39525
228-242-1613



Pat Rich

From: Ty Wiltz

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 6:31 AM
To: Pat Rich; Steven Broussard

Subject: Re: 68195 Diamondhead Drive East

No issues with PW.
Ty Wiltz

From: Pat Rich <prich@diamondhead.ms.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:34 PM

To: Steven Broussard <stevenbroussard@coastepa.com>; Ty Wiltz <TWiltz@diamondhead.ms.gov>
Subject: 68195 Diamondhead Drive East

Mr. Bill Ginn is requesting to abandon the 5’ utility and drainage easement between lots 16 and 17, Diamondhead Phase
2, Unit 5, Block 6 in order to construct a residence. The physical address is 68195 Diamondhead Drive East. Do you or
your company have any objection? Please respond by Wednesday, 10/12.

Thanks in advance,

J. Pat Rich
Development Coordinator

City of Diamondhead
5000 Diamondhead Circle
Diamondhead, MS 39525
228-242-1613



